
Burford Experimental Traffic Regulation Order 

Email received from Oxfordshire County Council 

 

From: Oxfordshire County Council  

Sent: 02 February 2022  

Subject: Burford Experimental Traffic Regulation Order 

 

Dear Stakeholder, 

The A361 Burford Experimental Traffic Regulation Order (ETRO) expires at midnight on 4 February 2022, 

as it came into force on 5 August 2020 and lasts for a maximum of 18 months. OCC officers do not have 

the legal powers to extend the ETRO, nor the authority to make a permanent Traffic Regulation Order 

(TRO).  Therefore, the ETRO will expire and any enforcement against it will cease in line with the dates 

above. 

Should Oxfordshire County Council make any further decisions regarding a weight restriction at A361 

Burford, the relevant Order will be made in line with that decision. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Cherwell and West Infrastructure Locality Team 


